
Sant Cugat del Vallès, 20th January 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Valued distributor, 

 

We have analyzed the rotation of all our products during the last years and with the intention 

of improving the efficiency and general management of our portfolio and continue bringing 

value to our partners, we have decided to declare the “End of Life” (EoL) of the following Part 

Numbers. To keep end costumers fully covered, we suggest alternatives antennas that can be 

used to replace the eliminated ones.   

 

ANTENNA EoL (Part Number) ALTERNATIVE SUGGESTED (Part number) 

NN01-003 NN02-224 

NN01-054 NN03-310 

NN01-055 NN03-310 

 

According to the clause 12.a Discontinued Products in the Distribution Agreement signed 25th 

March 2019, this communication starts the six months’ notice period. You’ll be allowed to place 

Purchase Orders for the affected part Numbers until 20th August 2021. 

Of course, if any customer is willing to receive specific technical support for his project, Fractus 

Antennas will be pleased to assist them, they can contact us by the following email 

support@fractusantennas.com 

 

 Sincerely,     

Sign     

Albert Vidal

mailto:support@fractusantennas.com

